ORELAND TROOP 1
Dear Scout Parent:

We are glad that your son has expressed an interest in joining Oreland Troop 1. 


We are supplying you with an Information Form that we would like you to complete and provide to us. This will allow us to have pertinent information available to satisfy National BSA requirements and a fast and convenient way to contact you when necessary. We are also supplying you with our roster so that you can always reach one of us when necessary.


We are providing you with a package of forms that are part of the BSA application process. The forms include the BSA application, Activity Consent Form, Annual BSA Health and Medical Form (Parts A, B and C). These forms are also available on the website www.scouting.org.

Parts A and B of the Annual Health form includes a health history, parental/guardian informed consent and hold harmless/release agreement and a talent release statement. This form is to be completed by the participant and parents and/or guardians. This form needs to be updated annually and it travels with our Trip Leaders on every trip, so that this medical information is available in case of an emergency. Part C is the physical exam that is required for participants for summer camp and because our weekend trips are often strenuous. This form must be signed by a certified and licensed health-care provider. 


You will also find a Hawk Mountain Camp Trust Release of Liability Form. Oreland Troop 1 spends a good deal of time camping at Hawk Mountain Camp and in order for your son (and you) to attend the Camp we require this form to be completed and signed.

Please complete the forms and return them to Scoutmaster Mike Weiss. 







Thank you.








Oreland Troop 1 Committee

